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I am absolutely opposed to HJR 201. 

 

Working class people (most of us) are already struggling under inflated prices in rent, 

gas and groceries, and an 18% increase in our electric bills with more increases on 

the way. 

 

It is absolutely unconscionable that our legislators would even propose this state 

wide property tax at all, but much less while we are one of the highest taxed states 

(and particularly here in Multnomah county), in addition to these previously 

mentioned increased costs of living.  

 

Democrats keep talking about affordable housing but this proves them to be absolute 

hypocrites. This isn’t affordable for home owners or renters. This is a covert way of 

pricing Oregonians out of their property. It is land grabbing. It will force people to 

have no choice but to rent property that they neither own or control.  

 

Oregon has plenty of money to address public safety. Our state government wastes 

our taxes and mis-appropriates our money. This is an unacceptable measure to 

address safety. State government policies passed over the last five years are the real 

reason we have a public safety issue. You do not need more of our money! 

 

I and my family will vote out anyone who votes yes on this.  

 

NO MORE TAXES.  

 


